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ANA	Announces	E-Sylum	Collaboration	
	

In	an	effort	to	provide	its	members	with	an	additional	source	of	hobby-related	news,	the	
American	Numismatic	Association	(ANA)	is	pleased	to	announce	its	collaboration	with	
Numismatic	Bibliomania	Society	(NBS),	producer	of	The	E-Sylum	weekly	online	newsletter.	
Beginning	June	21,	ANA	members	will	receive	the	weekly	eNewsletter.	The	bulletin	offers	
reports	of	coins,	medals,	tokens,	and	numismatic	literature.	
	
“Each	week	I	eagerly	await	the	next	edition	of	The	E-Sylum,”	says	ANA	President	Jeff	Garrett.	“I	
believe	members	of	the	ANA	will	enjoy	The	E-Sylum	as	much	as	I	do,	and	I'm	thrilled	that	we	
have	developed	a	collaboration	that	will	make	this	a	reality.”		
	
With	readers	and	contributors	around	the	world,	The	E-Sylum	is	a	clearinghouse	for	news	and	
information	about	a	wide	range	of	numismatic	topics.	Content	presented	in	The	E-Sylum	is	not	
necessarily	researched	or	independently	fact-checked,	and	views	expressed	do	not	represent	
those	of	the	ANA.	
	
“The	E-Sylum	has	been	likened	to	a	weekly	cocktail	party	attended	by	the	top	collectors	and	
researchers	in	the	world,”	says	E-Sylum	editor	Wayne	Homren.	“The	eNewsletter	covers	a	range	
of	topics,	and	I	think	most	readers	will	find	something	of	interest	in	every	issue.”	
	
About	NBS	and	ANA	
	
The	Numismatic	Bibliomania	Society	is	an	educational	organization	founded	in	1979	to	support	
and	promote	the	use	and	collecting	of	numismatic	literature,	to	include	books,	periodicals,	
catalogs	and	other	written	or	printed	material	relating	to	coins,	medals,	tokens	and	paper	
money—ancient	or	modern,	U.S.	or	worldwide.	
	
The	American	Numismatic	Association	is	a	congressionally	chartered,	nonprofit	educational	
organization	dedicated	to	encouraging	the	study	and	collection	of	coins	and	related	items.	The	
ANA	helps	its	25,000	members	and	the	public	discover	and	explore	the	world	of	money	through	
its	array	of	instructional	and	outreach	programs,	as	well	as	its	museum,	library,	publications	and	
conventions.	For	more	information,	call	719-632-2646	or	visit	www.money.org.	


